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September 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Firstly, we hope that you and your families are safe and well and that your child has 
settled well into Year 6. As you are aware, we would usually have a physical Open 
Evening to share all of the wonderful opportunities and options available to Year 6 
pupils whilst choosing, with your support and guidance, a Secondary School. 
Unfortunately, we are unable to have a physical Open Evening this year. However, 
we are pleased to let you know that we will be holding a virtual Open Evening at 
Pool Hayes Academy on Tuesday 22nd September 2020 from 6pm – 8pm, for Year 6 
pupils and their families. 
 
If you would like to attend our virtual Open Evening, please prebook a place on 
Eventbrite using the link below as we have separate time allocations in place.  
 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/pool-hayes-academy-30962876501 
 
Once you have booked onto Eventbrite you will receive an email from us with a link 
to join the virtual Open Evening at your pre-booked time slot. 
 
When it is safe to do so, we will try our best to give you the opportunity to visit our 
academy later in the academic year. In the meantime, please look at our website and 
follow our social media accounts on Twitter and Instagram @poolhayesacad to find 
out more about our fantastic students and staff. Our prospectus and a virtual tour of 
the academy will be made available to you via our website. 
 
As a reminder, the deadline for applying for a Secondary School place for Year 7 
September 2021 is Saturday 31st October 2020 via Walsall Council’s Secondary 
School Admissions website - www.go.walsall.gov.uk 
 
Finally, we wish you the very best in making this important decision about your 
child’s next step in their education. Please do not hesitate to contact us using our 
academy email account office@poolhayes.attrust.org.uk if you would like any 
further information. 
 
Take care 

  
 
 

Mrs Harris - Principal 
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